
   

  
  

The Main Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia will be
reported on possible environmental crimes in Moscow Oblast

 

  

In a story shown on one of the Federal TV Channels, it was reported that a construction waste dump
was organized on specially protected lands intended for agricultural needs in the Dmitrovsky urban
district of Moscow Oblast. Local residents believe that the work is carried out illegally.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin, Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia, instructed Mr.
Starikov A.Yu., Head of the Main Investigative Directorate of the ICR for Moscow Oblast, to
submit a progress report of procedural inspection on the mentioned fact. The progress of the
execution of the instruction is a subject to control in the Main Directorate of the ICR.
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